Good morning,

I'm writing to encourage you to vote “no” on SB 2260. This bill suggests that parents do not have any
rights to see, review curriculum and is it is now in Hazen District, parents can have access to the
curriculum anytime they want. The way this bill is written would add a lot of extra stress and time to
each teacher’s day, week and even semester. This could have a trickle-down effect to the district in they
way they may want to be compensated for the extra time they are putting in for these extra duties.

| believe in transparency in our education system, but | also believe that we need to trust our
administration and teachers to do the best they can with the resources that they have. Allowing parents
to dictate what and if their chiid is learning something would shake up the whole education system.
Please vote NO on this bill!

Thank you,

Sonya Hansana
Hazen School Bd. President



